
 

 
 
School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: May 31 2024 

Total Number of Persons in Attendance:  12 
 

Next Meeting Date:  September 2024 

 

 
Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Heidi Fiedler 
and _            Sarah Gourlie     

SCC Secretary:   
Kelly Nohnychuk 

      
Permanent Members Present Absent Representative 
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Others in Attendance:  
Cheryl Trimble, Jillian Schesnuk 
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 Principals Report 
Mr. Gallagher could not attend this meeting. 
 
LET’S BUILD OUR NEW EXECUTIVE  
ALL POSITIONS OPEN FOR NOMINATIONS  
1. CHAIR:  Catherine nominated Sara Gourlie.  Amy seconded.  All were in favor. 
2. VICE CHAIR:  Amy nominated Colleen Werenka.  Catherine seconded.  All were in 
favor. 
3. SECRETARY:  Colleen nominated Amy Pierce.  Rebecca seconded.  All were in 
favor.  
4. REPRESENTATIVE MEMBERS (MAX 9) 
Catherine Stuart 
Rebecca Haftner 
Erin Tobin 
Cheryl Trimble 
Jillian Schesnuk 
 
 
SCC Special Events. 
June 
June 25, Grade 5 ceremony 10:45.  Grade 6 ceremony 12:30. 
Grade 5 and 6 farewell dance after the ceremonies, 2:00-3:00.  SCC to provide snacks, 
drinks and photo accessories.  Budget set for $1000.00 motioned by Catherine, 
seconded by Erin, all were in favor. 
 
We will buy a large canvas with all grade 5 and 6 students hand prints in different colors 
with a caption to commemorate this special year.  Motioned my Coleen, 2nd by 
Catherine and all were in favor. 
 
Printed yearbooks.  Sara will ask Ashley if an event can be created in Healthy Hunger 
for parents to pay for books.  Amy will negotiate with Image Press. 
 
Lids for Lorenz and Kare for Kaylee. Most are aware of Kelsie Lorenz’s medical needs 
but we also want to support Kaylee Ross (Vicky Ross’s daughter) as she has been in 
hospital in Edmonton for the past month. We the SCC would like to Motion a $250 
donation to both parties as a one time donation.  Motion by Catherine, seconded by 
Rebecca and all were in favor. 
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Fundraising 
Maybe in the new year the school could have a monthly “wish list” that the SCC could 
vote to pay for.  Examples would be backpacks, clothing items or even facial tissue. 
Christmas Amazon gift cards for teachers for the classroom can continue. 
 
Educational Programming Fund 
Amount of funds being provided to each classroom? $100  
Deadline and Guidelines? See below. 
What is the Educational Programming Fund: 
This school year we will support your classroom with a $100 budget. 
-  

Please read all of the guidelines as they have been updated for the current school year.  
Guidelines are as follows: 

 Funding can be used in individual classrooms or combined with other classes.  

 All requests must be submitted by the 10th of each month to allow for review at the monthly SCC meeting if not submitted 
prior to the meeting you may have to wait for the following month to be approved. (Please note we do not have a meeting 
in December so the deadline would be November 10 if you require funds for December.)  

 Once approved, method of purchase for the materials may be discussed with Laura Ehle.   

 Last day we will be accepting requests will be May 15, 2024 - This date will be held firm for the 2023/2024 school year, so 
please ensure you apply prior to the deadline so you don't miss out.   

We look forward to your submissions and thank you for all that you have done for our students.  
 

 
Do we want to continue with this fund?  Perhaps purchasing a big ticket item such as 
mathletics for the entire school would be more useful in the future.  Mr Galagher and 
Mrs Block to speak with the teachers and the SCC can vote in September. 
 
 
Current and Future Goals:  
Growing our volunteer base  
Increasing meeting attendance  
Could we host an informal coffee talk type thing for different topics to help build rapport 
with parent community.  
Grade specific meet and greet for parents/familes in Sept to meet other 
parents/families?  
Colleen spoke to the RCMP Const. Corey Booth about doing a parent meeting in 
September on Internet safety Etc. They are 100% on board and its no charge to us.  
Perhaps we could also have a presentation for students during school hours. 
 
Next SCC meetings:  
September 2024 
 
Comments:  
Teachers will communicate any strike action as soon as they know. 
 
THANK YOU TO DHEYA ASSAF! Dheya generously donated ALL of the Halal Hot 
Dogs for our Track & Field Day and deserves a big shout out! 
 
 
 


